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Pray for our prof
teaching science in
Ireland that his
influence would
impact the Kingdom
for Christ.

Pray for blessings,
wisdom and safety
for professors
teaching in
Ethiopia.

Pray for our profs
teaching in Czech
Republic, for their
families and their
health.

Pray for our
partners at Focus
Kenya, that
students would be
blessed by faithful
Christian professors
in Africa.

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars that it may
expand and connect
Christian scholars all
over the world.

Pray for our profs
teaching in
Lithuania, for good
fellowship and
opportunities to
share the gospel.

Pray for our profs
teaching in
Nigeria, that they
may experience
God's peace today.

Pray for our profs
that do research,
that they may work
with faithfulness an
excellence in their
field.

Pray for
encouragement for
our profs teaching
in East Asia.

Pray for our prof
teaching in South
America, for good
fellowship and
opportunities to
share the gospel.
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hope to which

he has called

you, the riches
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his holy
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Ephesians 1:18

Pray for our prof
teaching in the
Gambia who is
traveling back to
the US this fall for
support
maintenance.

Pray for our prof
teaching in Thailand,
he needs his VISA
renewed so he can
continue to be salt &
light in that country.
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Pray for our prof
teaching in the Far
East, searching for
a new position in
materials science. 

Continue to
pray for students 
and their parents
really helped by
College Faith
podcast, and the
coming Thinking
Christianly podcast.

Pray for university
students as they are
returning to fall
classes, that they
would experience
God's grace through
an opportunity to hear
the Gospel 

Pray for all of our
Global Scholars
professors to
protect time to
spend with Jesus in
prayer and solitude. 

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars as they
search for a
Regional
Representative to
serve in Asia.

Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars Editorial
Services Department  
as they juggle a
large work load.

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars' Regional
Representative in
Africa - safety in his
travels.

Pray for the well-
being of all of our
faithful supporters
that they experience
God's grace and
provision in their
lives.

Pray for
protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement
for our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 

Pray for the 
Global Scholars
board that God
would provide new
applicants in this
sesason.

Pray for our
professors teaching
in Central and
South America, for
good fellowship in
their community and
opportunities for
gospel conversations
with students and
colleagues.

Pray for our partners
at INCHE
(www.inche.one) that
they continue to
effectively foster the
development of
Christian higher
education worldwide.

Pray for our
professors with
families, that their
children would
flourish in school
and community.

Pray for more 
one-on-one
conversations
between professors
and students that
center on the Word
of God.

Pray for God's
blessing for our
professors teaching
in Western Europe
that they would see
God's provision in
their work life, family
life and ministry. 

Pray for our
professors in
secure countries
as they juggle the
demands of work,
family, and ministry
in countries not
open to the Gospel.

Pray for increased
participation in
the Society of
Christian Scholars
monthly webinar
series.

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, to
best steward
Kingdom resources to
accomplish our
mission.


